College of Engineering
Associate Dean of Engineering

October 10, 2012

Mr. Jamar Blackmon
114 Kacy Dr.
Searcy, AR 72143-9013

Dear Mr. Blackmon,

1 am writing to notify you that College of Engineering will be seeking to terminate the Doctor of
Philosophy Program in General Engineering, effective December 15, 2014. You are currently pursuing a
degree under this program and could be affected by this decision. Dr. Roy McCann from the
Department of Electrical Engineering, your major advisor, has informed me that you should complete all
degree requirements of this program by May of 2014. Since you are the only student in this program,
your projected completion date was the basis for establishing the termination date of this program.
Theoretically, this decision should not affect you. However, if you are somehow delayed in the
completion of your degree requirements beyond the termination date you will be required to seek
admission to one of the remaining named PhD Programs within the College of Engineering.

If you have any questions regarding this decision please don’t hesitate to contact me by email
ndennis@uark.edu, phone 479-575-6011 or in person at the 4" Floor Dean'’s Office.

Sincerely,
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Norman D. Dennis, Ir., P.E., PhD.
University Professor
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